
Image not found or type unknown

A new study says that slow Internet speeds do cause stress — something that sounds
weird, but that anyone trying to cope with terrible broadband speeds could probably have
intuited already. Basically, slow Internet is the worst.

According to a new report , even minor delays in Internet speed can cause your stress
level to spike. Researchers discovered this lovely fact by monitoring participants' heart
rates while they watched a video on YouTube. A single, two0second delay in starting the
video could cause a person's heart rate to accelerate an additional three percentage
points, compared to someone who experienced no delay. People who experienced a six-
second delay saw their heart rate go up by an extra six percent compared to the no-delay
group. And if there are multiple delays, things get even worse: People who also
experienced a pause in the video once it had already started saw their heart rate go up
an extra 15 percent.

In other words, having the Internet short out on you causes your body to exhibit a stress
response. In fact, the increase in heart rate caused by delays was comparable to the
increase people experience watching a horror film. So if you're trying to relax by
watching a video, make sure your Internet connection can handle it, because otherwise
this will be anything but relaxing.

We kind of need the Internet to work the way it's supposed to in order to accomplish even
the tiniest tasks. When it slows down and we can't do things efficiently, that's both
frustrating and stressful, in the same way that not being able to do something offline that
you're normally able to accomplish with ease would be frustrating and stressful. And if
you use the Internet for work or school, malfunctioning Internet can get in the way of
your responsibilities. So it makes sense our instinctive reaction would be a stress
response.

My overall takeaway from this? For the health and mental stability of Americans
everywhere, the government should really be providing us with free, reliable, high speed
Wi-Fi. It's really in the country's best interest. 
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